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6000/600 Series: Production Discontinuation of Some UV Lamps  

Notice 

Production of some UV lamps in use with the UV irradiation unit [optional accessory] has been 
discontinued. Because of this, we change to new-type UV lamps. We install the new-type UV lamps in the 
machines to be shipped in March 2018 and beyond in order. 

Changes 

・The appearance of the UV lamps changes. 

・There is no change in the effects of UV irradiation or the rating life. 

・The UV lamps that have gone out of production are two types. 

Existing type (production discontinued) New type 

 

 

Part No. DEAFL6BLB01-0 

 
 

Part No. DEAFL6BL-02-0 

 

 

Part No. DEAFL4BLB01-0 

 

 

Part No. DEAFL4BL-02-0 

Applicable model 
 

Series Applicable model 
6000 series DFD6240／DFD6340／DFD6341／DFD6450／DFD6240 RR Specification 

600 series DFD640／DFD641／DFD651／DFD681／DFD691 

Replacement  

When replacing any UV lamp, be sure to replace all the UV lamps in use with the UV irradiation unit 
[optional accessory] by the new-type ones. 

For the type and number of UV lamps and the replacement procedure, refer to the Maintenance Manual 
included with the machine. 

Inquiries 

Please contact your local DISCO sales representative or DISCO customer engineer if you have any 
questions regarding this matter. 

 


